
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

NOVEMBER 29, 2014 
 

 

The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 9:00 a.m. 

by Linda Westergaard on Saturday, November 29, 2014, at Prairie Meadows.   In 

attendance at this meeting were Linda Westergaard, Norm Kamm, Shelly Rodriguez, 

and Marge Ramsey.   

 

The first item to be discussed was our meeting on Monday.  We will have a Holiday 

Party; Linda will bring some cheese and crackers, Norm will bring the cider, Carole will 

bring some decorations, and Shelly and Marge will bring something also.   

 

The board was updated on the Animal Ordinance as of now.   

 

Linda is waiting for a confirmation from Community Action Agency regarding helping 

them out for the holidays.   

 

The next item to be discussed was the free little libraries.  Dr. Fuller has expressed 

interest in having one by his office which is about E 29th and Hubbell.    

 

The next subject was presented by Linda.  We talked about advertising on our 

Facebook page.  It was decided that we would try it out once and see if it brings 

more people to our Facebook page.   

 

We discussed the fact that we need more members and to have more attendance.  It 

was decided that Linda would get an e-mail reminding the group about our next 

meeting and since Marge has the membership list, it was decided that she would send 

out e-mail reminders to the members who have e-mail addresses.   

 

 

Our January meeting will be held on January 5th at 5:30 p.m. at the East Side Library.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:06 a.m.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Marge Ramsey 
 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary/Treasurer 


